
YOU’VE BEEN SELECTED

     TO SHARE YOUR VOICE!
Because you receive services from Alabama’s Department 
of Mental Health, Division of Developmental Disabilities 
(DDD), you’ve been randomly chosen to take part in the 
National Core Indicator (NCI) In-Person Survey.

This survey helps the state gather feedback to improve services for adults 
with intellectual or developmental disabilities. Your participation is 
CONFIDENTIAL, VOLUNTARY, and WILL NOT AFFECT YOUR SERVICES.

You will be receiving a call from Qlarant, the organization working 
with DDD to conduct the surveys. Your Qlarant surveyor will call 
between now and June 30th, 2026 to schedule the survey either 
in person or virtually and at a date and time convenient for you. 

QUESTIONS? Email Qlarant at justmanj@qlarant.com
Learn More: www.idd.nationalcoreindicators.org


